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20 September 2024 – Baler, Aurora. The Fun Run Central 
Aurora Leg, which supports the 124th Philippine Civil Service 
Anniversary (PCSA) celebration, is one of the most eagerly 
awaited events.  
 
The Leage of Aurora Human 
Resource Management 
Practitioners Inc. (LAHRMP) 
spearheaded the culminating 
activity for this year’s PCSA. 
 

  

  

PSA AURORA JOINS IN THE 124TH PCSA CULMINATING 
ACTIVITY CENTRAL AURORA LEG 

Photo opportunity during the clean-up drive program 

Photo opportunity during the fun run program 

PSA Aurora personnel during warm-up 
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PSA Aurora once again took part in the annual fun run in support 
to the program of helping government employees who are in 
active service and undergoing chemotherapy or dialysis 
treatments. 

 
Furthermore, running is seen by PSA employees as enhancing 
their physical well-being, boosting their energy levels, and 
serving as an excellent means of unwinding after demanding 
workdays. This also creates camaraderie among the different 
agencies in both the local and national level within the province. 
 
Indeed, the culminating activity was a combination of health and 
wellness and social responsibility as well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
FERDINAND E. SANTIAGO 
(Supervising Statistical Specialist) 
Officer-in-Charge 

PSA Aurora personnel during Zumba and Fun run 


